

House Music Competition 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

I am delighted to inform you that your child is involved in this year's House Music competition. They have been rehearsing hard all term to prepare for this in the hope of winning 20,000 house points for their house. Being a *major* house competition, this is an important event and there are lots of rehearsals, which are listed below:

Week	Day	Rehearsal	House
6	Tuesday 10th	Morning Reading - Dance Studio	Honeyball
		Tutor Time	Honeyball & Pankhurst
	Wednesday I I th	Morning Reading - Dance Studio	Pankhurst
		Tutor Time	Franklin & Angelou
	Thursday I2th	Morning Reading - Dance Studio	<u>Franklin</u>
		Tutor Time	Franklin & Angelou
7	Monday 16th	Tutor Time	Pankhurst & Honeyball
	Tuesday 17th	Tutor Time	Franklin & Angelou
		Period I	Honeyball
	Wednesday 18th	Period 2	Pankhurst
	THEATRE	Period 3	Angelou
		Period 4	Franklin Pranklin
	Thursday 19th Competition Day!	All Day - Everyone	Go to the dance studio at 08:30, not morning reading

^{*}In week 7, there are **no** tutor time rehearsals on Wednesday or Thursday





Competition Day - Thursday 19th October:

- Students must arrive in school wearing their allocated 'costume' / outfit which will have been clearly explained to them by their Head of House
- All students must go to the dance studio at 08:30 at the start of Morning Reading
- A small number of students will be allowed to get changed in school during Morning Reading so that they are ready for rehearsals to start at 09:00 prompt.
- We kindly ask that students **do not bring their school bag** with them, unless essential, as these are difficult to store throughout the day students are responsible for all of their belongings throughout the day
- Students attend Form Time AS NORMAL
- The competition starts period 3, is repeated during period 4, and judges visit KAA to watch the competition one final time during periods 5 & 6 to award the relevant house points!
- Students will attend the small remainder of period 6 and leave school at the normal time at the end of the day unless they have an enrichment

As these events take place during the school day, we do not require a consent slip. This letter is for your information. If you have any questions, please contact me at my email address below.

Best wishes,

Mr. P. Rigby, Head of Music

p.rigby@kaa.org.uk

